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The service break in the validation service of the new reporting system of the Bank of Finland 

has ended  

 

The service break in the validation service of the new reporting system of the 

Bank of Finland has ended. In addition, RATI reporting form (web_forms) has 

now been opened for testing. The RATI balance sheet and minimum reserve 

calculation will be implemented later.  

 

The Validation Service can be accessed via the following web address: 

https://validationservice-reporting.bof.fi  

 

For further information on the reform of the reporting system, see the BoF’s 

website. 

 

Questions related to the reform of the Reporting System: 

• ReportingSupport(at)bof.fi 

 

 

 

https://validationservice-reporting.bof.fi/
https://www.suomenpankki.fi/en/statistics2/to-the-reporter/raportointijarjestelman-uudistus/

